
Help PDAB determine 
drug affordability!

PDAB would love to hear from Oregonians, including:

Patients, caregivers, and advocacy groups

Manufacturers

Pharmacy benefit managers

Safety net providers (340B entities) 

Individuals with scientific or medical training 
(medical providers, professors, scientists)

The Prescription Drug Affordability Board (PDAB) is seeking input from 
individuals and organizations affected by the prescription drugs selected 
by the board to review. The surveys aim to collect insight to assess drug 
affordability. 

Go to the PDAB affordability review page or scan the QR code and 
select the relevant group to fill out and submit a form. Example 
questions include:

On May 21, 2025, at 9 a.m., PDAB will host an online hearing for 
Oregon consumers about the impact of prescription drug costs under 
review. You are invited to sign up and share your experience.

How much did you pay out-of-pocket 
each month for the prescription drug?

What is the dosage and frequency of 
the prescription drug you take?

440-5659 (3/25/COM)

https://dfr.oregon.gov/pdab/Pages/affordability-review.aspx
https://dfr.oregon.gov/pdab/Pages/public-comment.aspx

